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fa'l STATES 

WE'RE READY WHEN YOU ARE. 

Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor 
U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest 
500 North Mission Street 
McCall, ID 83638 

Greetings, 

I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. This project has the 
potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state, and restore 
an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair. Therefore, I am writing to you today to 
express my support for Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project and Alternative 2. 

Midas Gold Idaho proposes a welcomed boost to our economy that will bring much needed 
industry activity to our area. I work with Western States CAT and know first hand the economic 
partnerships Midas Gold will create ifthey are allowed to proceed with their plans. They are committed 
to hiring locally and using other Idaho businesses to construct and operate their project where 
possible. In fact they have already invested millions of dollars into our local economy and also donated 
generously to local organizations. Midas Gold Idaho is expected to have an annual payroll ranging 
between $34 and $42 million. Employees on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project will earn salaries 
that are higher on average than the ones currently in Valley County. This project would allow Midas 
Gold Idaho to invest $1 billion in the economy, provide well-paying jobs to Idahoans and grow economic 
opportunity in our state. 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in alternative 2. The Stibnite Gold Project 
will provide a huge benefit to our community and the local environment. 

Best Wishes, 
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500 E Overland Rd 
Meridian, ID 83642 
800-852-2287 
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